
 

 

January 27, 2023 

 

To our valued customers: 

 

 

This letter is to notify the shipping box tape will be changed from Plastic Tape (Allegro Seal Tape 
and Clear Note Tape) to Shipping Box Gummed Paper Tape from this February. 

 

As outlined in the attached picture above, the major updates and their benefits include: 

1. Environment friendly through removing of plastic tape, 

2. Increased productivity at unpacking due to reduced taping, and  

3. Improvements on taping lengths (Use automatic dispenser from the supplier). 

 

Please contact your local sales representative if you have any questions regarding these changes. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joshua Bailey 

Director, Tactical Marketing 

 


